
03/04/2025 
 
HB2020 
Proponent 
Written Only 

 

Chairman Thompson and members of the committee, 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2020. I will say I am in support of this bill, but it needs 
work for it to be complete.  What timelines are put on the Secretary of State for reconciliation of the lists 
with the voter rolls? Does it have to happen a certain amount of time before an election? If a non-citizen 
is deemed ineligible, will they be allowed to vote within a certain period before an election? I believe this 
needs more attention with solid timelines and guidelines for the Secretary of State. 

While I am all for restricting non-citizens to vote, hasn’t this issue been struck down at the Kansas 
Supreme Court? The Kansas legislature passed a non-citizen voter bill in 2011. It was litigated at the 
Kansas Supreme Court and deemed unconstitutional. What has been passed to strengthen non-voter laws 
in Kansas? Isn’t this setting up for litigation when the main issue of citizenship is still in limbo in 
Kansas? 

As mentioned above, I am in support of this bill as we need to do as much as possible to keep non-
citizens from voting. 

Respectfully, 

Brett Anderson  
Republican Precinct Committeeman 
Sedgwick County 


